Norfolk County Council
(Redenhall with Harleston, Mendham Lane and Spirketts Lane)
(30 M.P.H. Speed Limit) Amendment Order 2024

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR THE MAKING OF THE ORDER

The 30 m.p.h. speed limit extension is proposed based on recommendations outlined in the Stage 2 Road Safety Audit. They are aimed at accommodating the construction of a new discount food store, categorized under Use Class E, which includes provisions for access, car parking, landscaping, and other associated works. The primary goal is to enhance safety for all individuals using the road.
The proposal to make the Order is therefore made because it appears to the County Council that it is expedient to do so in accordance with Sub-Section 1(a), (b) and (c) of Section 1 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984, which reads: 
 
a) for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising
 
b) for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of traffic (including pedestrians)
 
c) for preserving or improving the amenities of the area through which the road runs

